## Dear Governor Cuomo:

I am enclosing a copy of the petition E.R. Baxter composed on the behalf of those of us who do **not** support your approval of the proposed wire walk across the Falls and who **do** support the total removal of the Moses Parkway Between Niagara Falls and Lewiston.

I am a resident of Amherst, NY but I am quite familiar with the almost total aesthetic desert the Niagara Gorge has become by the construction of the parkway which separates us from this natural wonder of our world. The Wallenda wire walk would just add to the carnival atmosphere which now exists.

Born in Buffalo, I spent my early years at Stella Niagara, a military academy on the Niagara river near Lewiston, and I was a teacher at Niagara County Community College for thirty three years.

I urge you to deny approval for the Maziarz/Ceretto bill.

Incidentally, George Maziarz was a student of mine at NCCC a while back. Where did I go wrong?

Sincerely, Don Ferrick